
February 17, 1990 

Dr. James iazio 
WRC 

Dear Jim: 

I did not get a chance to fiJish my last letter 
to you, as the plane afrived befo~e I was done. 
ie plan to fly out Feb. 23 and will be in 1oscow 
on the 26th. We still plan to □eet with you on 
the 5th of arch and will return to Taylor anch 
on the 7th. I am enclosing a travel request form 
for your si nature. 

1e received the meteorolo ical station computer 
program foom ·d Krumpe . Thanks . We will bring 
the computer, s orage module, program, manual, 
etc out when we go to oscow, so we can get some 
help downloadin data from the storage module to 
the computer. ~here should be some money in the 
air quality bud et for getting the computer 
pro ram running properly . Can Ed line someone 
up to look at the problem? 

im sent reimbursement receipts to Lynne Kittner 
(about .250) - mostly propane as line parts. 
Jim has redone all the connections from gas tanks 
into cabins with rubber hose, hand tighteners, 
and new regulators where necessary, for improved 
safety and efficiency. 

e are exJBCtin 4 Fish and Game people in next 
week to help us with bi horn sheep capture. The 
~orest Service was planning to stay at Taylor 
Ranch several days for a wolf survey, but decided 
to stay at Cabin Creek , closer to the survey area. 
The Nampa High School Science Club is makin a 
backpack trip from Cabin Cr. to the Rlyin B over 
sprin break. We invited them to spend a ni ht 
at Taylor anch and will give them several talks 
on the history, natural history and research of 
the area. 

We watched a mountain lion on an elk it killed in 
the pasture. hat was exciting! 

incereiy, 
" 
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